
September 2020 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
COVID – 19 

- LES and DHS Re-entry teams met this week and have prepared protocals for on site 
student instruction starting on 9/28. 
 

- Small group and individual students have been working with teachers and procedures 
have been going well. 
 

- Disinfecting machines are being used!   
 

- Student Desks have been delivered and placed in classrooms. 

Custodial 

- Recently hired 2 new night shift custodians.  One for DHS and one for LES. 
 

Maintenance 

- Wind Screens are ordered for Davis Field.  The plan is for arrival before homecoming. 
- BG-1 project for Roof replacement at the Daycare and Field house. 

School Safety 

- Continuing work on the requests of the School Safety inspection from June. 

Transportation 

 
- Extracurricular trips have started.  Teams and Coaches are following strict protocals for 

social distancing on the busses.   

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

 

- Enrollment as of September 18th is 832. 


